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Fisher Phillips’ Detroit Office Joins Birmingham’s Downtown
Business Community

News

3.22.22


Fisher Phillips, one of the country’s preeminent labor and employment law firms representing

employers, is pleased to announce that its Metro Detroit office has moved from Bingham Farms to

Birmingham, a northern suburb of the city located along the Woodward Corridor.

“We are excited to welcome our attorneys, staff and clients to our new location in Birmingham’s

vibrant downtown business community,” said Susan Hartmus Hiser, Regional Managing Partner of

Fisher Phillips’ Detroit office. “Our new space has been completely renovated – not only does it have

a modern look and feel, but it has been updated with all of the technologies needed to accommodate

a 21stcentury law practice.”

At roughly 6,500 square feet, the new space offers natural lighting in each office and brand new,

state-of-the-art technology to optimize virtual meetings and depositions. The open, collaborative

layout is equipped with multiple-sized conference rooms, as well as a reception area and kitchen

that doubles as an event space for gatherings or networking opportunities.

“Not only has the pandemic changed the way that we work, but so has our being a part of a national

firm,” said Susan. “Since joining Fisher Phillips two years ago, we have had a greater need to

communicate with clients and colleagues remotely, so it was important for us to create an

environment that would enhance those virtual conversations, as well as our in-person meetings.”

Fisher Phillips’ Detroit office opened in January 2020. It currently has nine attorneys and nine staff

members, who are known for labor/employment and immigration law. With five lawyers ranked in

Best Lawyers in America 2021, the Detroit office serves clients in several industries, including

automotive, manufacturing, and education.

The space is conveniently located within 300 Park Business Plaza in walking distance of the many

great restaurants, shops, entertainment venues, and businesses Birmingham has to offer. 

The firm's new address is:

300 Park St.


Suite 370


Birmingham, MI 48009

https://www.fisherphillips.com/
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The phone number remains the same: (248) 540-8019.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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